CRC  Resolution 6:  Modification of DCRDs in the event of increased teaching loads.

Given the fact that guidelines for quantity of research and service included in Departmental Collegial Review Documents were written with the understanding that teaching loads for faculty would remain at their current level, and that significant increases in teaching load will make meeting current requirements for research and service extremely difficult for most faculty, the Collegial Review Council recommends the following,
 
Should the North Carolina General Assembly or the University of North Carolina Office of the President mandate an increase in teaching loads for WCU faculty, the Deans of all Colleges should be asked to require an immediate review of all Department Collegial Review Documents by departmental faculty with the aim of systematically reducing research and service requirements in proportion to the increase in required teaching loads.




